
Asia-Pacific Mathematical Olympiad (APMOPS) 
Registration not yet open 

 

The Asia-Pacific Mathematical Olympiad (APMOPS) is organized by the Hwa-Chong Institution. 

The aim of this event is to promote a greater interest and love for Mathematics among 

students in schools. Anglo Singapore International School is the official hosting school for 

APMOPS in Bangkok.  

Only participants born between 2
nd

 January 2009 and 1
st
 January 2010, both dates 

inclusive, or Primary 6 students under the UK grade system (final year of 

primary/elementary school) are eligible to take part in this year’s competition. However, 

the student must not have participated in the competition previously. 

 

This is a good opportunity for the students to gain exposure to the rigor of the Math Olympiad 

and pit their skills against other participants. APMOPS will award certificates based on the 

results of the participants. Selected top individual candidates during the first round may be 

invited to participate at the Invitation Round to be held at Hwa Chong Institution in 

Singapore. 

 

Further details to be provided when available. 

For more information about APMOPS, you may refer here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://apmops.hci.edu.sg/



